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14 January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I wrote to you last week to invite nominations for the vacancy for a parent governor on the 

Interim Governance Board for our school. As indicated, I am now sharing the link to the self-

nomination form which is available here:  

 

https://gov.gg/lemurierparentnomination 

 

The form needs to be completed and submitted by midnight on Tuesday 21st January 2025. If 

you need a paper copy of the form, please contact the school office. If you have any queries 

about this process, please contact the school office or email education.governance@gov.gg  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Lee Collier 

Headteacher  
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